
November 22, 2021 

1:12 PM 

 

Students and staff, 

Pardon the interruption. 

 

 

Yesterday, we observed an unthinkable and heartbreaking event in Waukesha.  Many of you and our 

AHS families attended or are connected to those affected by the event.   

 

 

As a statement of support to the Waukesha School District and the students and staff affected by the 

tragedy yesterday, tomorrow, instead of wearing flannel shirts, we are asking that any student who 

wants to show their support to wear black and red to support the Waukesha South Blackshirts, the 

school and student body most affected by yesterday's events.   

 

 

At around 1:45, we will release students who are wearing black/red to the football field for a quick 

picture of unity to support Waukesha Strong.  As peers of yours, it is important that we help in their 

healing  

 

 

Thank you for your time.   

 

 

Blackshirts Unity Picture 

South Release - 1:37pm 

North Release - 1:42pm 

Anticipated Return - 1:55pm 

 


